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Press Release 

This is to notify that, those students who are seeking admissions for various under-

graduate programs outside the State for the academic session 2022-23 are hereby informed to 

register themselves for CUET-UG on or before 22nd May 2022. 

 The public notice is available on UGC website www.ugc.ac.in 

 Detail structure of CUET-UG is available on NTA website https://nta.ac.in 
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